
 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

Catholic Schools Gear up for Application/Re-enrollment Period 

 

Hope Scholarship Program Creates Opportunity for New Families 
 

 Catholic schools throughout the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston are preparing for the 

2022-23 school year with their common application and re-enrollment period beginning 

in February.  Schools are also preparing to welcome new students taking advantage of the 

HOPE Scholarship—with its application period set to open by March 2022. 

 

The Hope Scholarship, formerly House Bill 2013, was passed last Spring by the WV 

Legislature. Hope Scholarship is set up to provide funds for families enrolling in private 

school, alternative instruction programs, or home schools. This education savings account 

is managed through the West Virginia Treasure Riley Moore’s office and not by the 

Diocese. 

 

According to the Treasurer’s website, hopescholarshipwv.com, students are eligible for 

the program if they are: 

· A resident of West Virginia 

· Entering kindergarten for the first time in the Fall of 2022 

· Current K-11 student enrolled full time (or at least 45 days during the time of 

application) in a public elementary or secondary school in West Virginia in 2021-2022 

 

The site also states that under the current school aid formula, each eligible student would 

receive $4,600 annually that can be used toward private school, alternative instruction 

programs, or home school. The funds awarded can only be spent on education expenses 

such as tuition and fees, extracurriculars, tutoring, materials, supplies, textbooks, 

transportation, etc. Please visit the site to learn more about the program and receive 

updates from the Treasurer’s office.  

 

The application and re-enrollment period for the 24 Catholic schools in the Diocese of 

Wheeling-Charleston begins in February:  

· February 4, 2022 (1st Friday of Catholic Schools Week) – Re-enrollment for current 

families begins. 

· February 11, 2022- Application period opens for parishioners new to the school begins. 

· February 18, 2022-General public application period begins.  

If you haven’t already done so, schedule a tour or shadow day for your child or 

grandchild. For information or to find a school in your area go to 

WVCatholicSchools.org. 



 

 

 

 

The Synodal Journey has begun at St. Bernadette Catholic 

Church.  Originally, in a Covid-free world, we would have 

preferred to meet in person.  In these ever-changing times 

we have had to rethink our process.  YOU CAN NOW 

PICK UP YOUR SYNODAL PACKET in the Narthex.  

Participation is strongly encouraged. You can return the 

packets to the collection box market “Completed Packets” 

in the Narthex.  We will continue to collect the packets until 

March 13th.  You can also drop it off to the Parish Office 

during regular business hours, Mon – Fri 10AM – 2PM.   

 


